
Holy Trinity Church Newsletter August 2020 

Dear Friends, 

Here we are in the middle of the summer holiday season but 

not many of us are going far from home this year! However, it 

does give us a chance to appreciate the beauties of Angus. We 

are fortunate to live in in one of the loveliest counties in 

Scotland, with beautiful beaches, lovely countryside and hills 

and glens nearby. 

We always have something to be thankful for. 

At present the virus is being controlled in this part of the country 

and most of us can get back to something that seems fairly 

normal. 

Let’s thank God, our heavenly Father, for the progress that has 

been made and continue to pray for and care for one another. 

Soon we hope to be back in our much-missed church building. 

If you are passing the church on a dry day, do go and sit in the 

Prayer Garden and enjoy its peace and tranquillity. 

Marj and Fiona have been busy with the planters and it looks 

beautiful. 

Take care and keep safe, 

Linda Walls (Lay Reader) 

 

 



News from the Vestry 

Vestry members have been working hard to reconfigure the 

seating in church to seat the maximum amount of people in a 

safe way. This work is on-going, also the organising of 

professional cleaning and the ordering of hand sanitiser and 

other essentials. 

Although not a lot seems to be happening at Holy Trinity, there 

has been a lot going on behind the scenes, with meetings via 

Zoom at Diocesan and local level. They have advised us about 

all the government regulations and other churches have shared 

their experience with us. 

The vestry have decided that we cannot open the church safely 

until later on in September. We will keep you up to date with 

any further developments. 

Meanwhile Sunday Services will continue via Zoom. 

Fiona’s coffee mornings will also continue every second 

Saturday. Next one 1
st
 August at 10.30am. (Phone Fiona for an 

invitation 01241 857464 or email fionabeetle@yahoo.com) 

Long-term future for Holy Trinity 

As indicated in the last vestry update, sharing a priest with Holy 

Rood Carnoustie is the preferred way ahead. The vestry have 

agreed to this in principal with Bishop Andrew and will be 

meeting him via Zoom towards the end of August to go into this 

in more detail. 

If you did not get the last update (it went out by email and some 

people had difficulties with it) please let me know and I’ll send it 

to you again linda@fswalls.org 
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